MARCH 17 - 6:00 pm - Hillier Hall
ACTIVITY: Spring Supper
CHAIR: Brenda Dunlay

APRIL 21 - 1:00 pm meeting - Hillier Hall

ROLL CALL: Ideas for next year’s
programme.

ACTIVITY: Annual General Meeting

HOSTESS: Hillier Executive

TEA TIME: Doris Wright, Merle Evans,
Carrolle Wright

Hillier WI elects new executive

By Rebecca MacKellar

There were 16 members present at our April meeting which took place in the Hillier
Hall. Michelle LeMarsh arrived around 2 p.m. to present our WI with a certificate of appre-
ciation for the five years we have been making contributions to their organization. Fol-
lowing an excellent lunch, supplied by Carolle Wright, Joyce Brown and Carole Harrison
we continued with our annual general meeting.

Peggy read from her notes, giving us an overall view of our 2004/5 activities — boy
were we busy.

Peggy and Joyce are working together on the program for the rest of the 2005 and 2006.
An interesting and informative report was read by Pat, from the Tweedsmuir History
records.

Pamela Littlefair is our outgoing president. We would like to thank Pamela for the
Stewardship and dedications during her term of office.

The following members have been elected to office.

President Brenda Dunlay

Secretary Lee Ann Scammell

Treasurer Joanne Van Der Wyst

District Director Ruth Crawford

Rose co-director Peggy Burris & Joyce Brown
Tweedsmuir Co-ordinator Pat Van Kregten

Public Relations Rebecca MacKellar

Card Convenor Grace Clements

Examiners Merle Evans &Rebecca MacKellar
Phone Co-ordinator Carole Harrison

Members please note the ACWW, which is being held in our Hillier Hall takes place
next Friday, April 29 at 1:30 p.m.
It would be nice to see you all there. ¢4x2772 £¥-2F-05
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Peqgy Burris, ably assisted by her grand-daughters Allanah and Gracie, di

plays one the most popular items an auction at the Hillier Wi Spring Dinner
last Thursday evening.

Mayor spends °50 on a pie

Nearly 100 guests enjoyed a bountiful home-cooked meal
and then settled back to bid on a variety of goods and services
at the Hillier Women’s Institute Spring Dinner last Thursday

Auctioneer Len Smith expertly extracted bids from guests
and entertained the gathering in the process

Mayor Leo Finnegan was unsuccessful in his first two
attempts to acquire one of the three pies baked by Burris, on
offer. On the third and last pie he was determined not to be out-
bid. Proceeds from the event go to a variety of causes in the
community, 73 -47F. 05




